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Edwards,Michelle

From: Martha Crossen <marthacrossen1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 12:59 PM
To: outside email
Cc: Azar, George; Auler,Amy; DeBaun,Curtis; Garrison,Neil; Boland,Tammy; Nation,Todd; 

Loudermilk,Cheryl; Elliott,Earl; Edwards,Michelle
Subject: *Ext!*   Public Safety LIT

**External Email - Think Before You Click**  
- Helpdesk

I have been watching with great interest the discussion by Vigo County Council regarding the future use of the 
public safety LIT funds.    
 
Mayor Bennett, could you provide City Council with an update of current and projected amounts, current use 
and plans for the share of these funds which flow to the City?  I think it would be helpful to do so at our Council 
meeting but would appreciate having the information in any case.  Thanks. 
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